
Formal Consultation on the proposal for the 
admission arrangements from September 2019 
onwards  

 
The consultation is running 

from  
Monday 6th November  

to  
until 5pm on Friday 15th 

December 2017.  
 

The formal consultation 
document, further 

information and the 
response forms are 

available on 
 

     www.southend.gov.uk/
schoolconsultation 

 

 

TIME TO HAVE 
YOUR SAY! 

Thank you for supporting your school’s admission authority 

 We want to seek your 
views on the proposed 

changes to school 
admission arrangements 
and changes to primary 
school catchment areas 
due to come into effect 
from September 2019. 


